From: Interim Senior Vice Chancellor Teresa Costantinidis

To: EAS-STAFF@LISTSRV.UCSF.EDU
Subject: Active Shooter Training for FAS Staff
Date: Friday, November 06, 2015 2:35:52 PM

Dear FAS Community:

Given recent tragedies, including the stabbing incident at UC Merced this week, I’'m writing to remind you
that Campus Life Services and the UCSF Police Department have organized active shooter trainings. |

encourage all FAS staff to attend one of these upcoming trainings:

e Tuesday, November 10th, 2015 from 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM at Rock Hall 102 (Mission Bay)
e Thursday, November 12th, 2015 from 9:00 AM to 10:30 AM at Toland Hall (Parnassus)
You can RSVP here: https://ucsf.col.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_eWKVXihL9uzhEkR

Please contact Kate Shimshock, Emergency Preparedness & Safety Administrator for Facilities Services, at
kate.shimshock@ucsf.edu with any questions about these sessions.

While | hope that we will never need to use the information from these trainings, preparation is an
important component of a safe and secure community. Please join me in attending one of these important

sessions.
Sincerely,

Teresa Costantinidis
Interim Senior Vice Chancellor—Finance and Administration
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